
From: John DiBari
To: Jason Rice; Paul Forsting; Alan F. McCormick
Cc: Grp. City Council and City Web Site; Mike Haynes; Mary McCrea; Troy Monroe
Subject: Hillview Crossing update
Date: Wednesday, April 17, 2019 7:38:40 PM

Good evening, Jason.
I wanted to drop you a note to provide a status report regarding Hillview Crossing.
Mary and Troy are in the process of reviewing the documents you left with councilors and staff at
the last LUP committee meeting. Once that task is complete I will be back in touch with “next-steps”
regarding how to keep the process moving forward.
Thanks for your patience. I anticipate a more detailed follow up email by the end of next week.
Take care,
John
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
John DiBari, PhD
City Council, Ward 4
406.274.7337
jdibari@ci.missoula.mt.us
Please note, emails to and from this address are in the public domain.
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